
Please pass HB 4075A to stop gruesome practice and wanton killing of 

coyotes for sport.  It's not right to allow a small constituency of hunters 

to have such a senseless and negative impact on Oregon's wildlife, which 

is held in trust for all of Oregonians.  We are better than that.   

Scout Ames 

Ashland, OR 

 


